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Comments: Although it is evident that there has been an increase in dispersed shooting on public lands, I do not

think the answer is to it shut down. Living in the suburbs of Denver makes the drive to actual legal shooting

locations too far. The areas where it is legal to shoot such as past Rampart Range and into Teller county are

drives far enough already. 

There SHOULD be more designated shooting areas built in the Pike NF area and surrounding zones. 

There should be designated 24/7 ranges in isolated and safe areas so shooting at night (which has become more

popular due to night vision) can be done. 

There should NOT be more restrictions on dispersed shooting. 

Making all shooters suffer for the irresponsible few is not feasible. Those who litter and destroy the natural

environment by not picking up shooting-related  trash will do it anyway (it's already illegal). 


